
Burlington Town Council 

Special Meeting 

July 3, 2017 

49 Northgate Plaza, Burlington, IN 46915 

 

The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Monday, July 3, at 6:00 pm in Town 

Hall with Council’s Stan Moore and Steve Michael present.  Absent are Vice-President Teddy 

Huffer and Clerk-Treasurer Karen Dinger. 

 

Guests present are Kevin Hammond and Terry Moore 

 

President Moore opens the meeting at 6:00 p.m. 

 

President Moore makes a motion to hire Terry Moore as the new town marshal for Burlington.  

Michael 2nds.  All Ayes.  Motion Passed. 

 

Vice-President Huffer is not in attendance, however, it is noted that he is in favor of Terry being 

the new marshal. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:04 p.m. 

 

 

___________________________                   ________________________________ 

Stan Moore, President    ATTEST: Steve Michael, Councilman 

 


